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Sky River Soccer Club recognizes the impact that COVID-19 is having on our community. Currently, the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and Washington State Department of Health share that the immediate health risk from COVID-19 for the general public is low. However, health officials are closely monitoring this potential public health threat, and we will continue to examine new information — from the CDC, Washington State Department of Health, King County Public Health, and the World Health Organization and other relevant sources— as the situation evolves.
At this point, Spring league will continue, and the following recommendations should be observed:
· The elderly or those with underlying medical conditions and very young children should not come to practice or games and we recommend spectators be limited.
· We reinforce that anyone with respiratory viral symptoms (fever, cough, runny nose) not attend or participate in any practices or games.
· Wash hands or use hand sanitizer before and after matches.
· Do not share water bottles.
· No handshakes or fist bumps after the game - players, coaches and referees can waive or acknowledge each other without physical contact.
If you or a family member has traveled internationally — particularly to China, South Korea, Iran, Italy, and Japan — please review the federal quarantine guidance and travel warnings provided by the CDC before letting your child return Spring practices or games. 
For CDC information and recommendations:          https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/index.html
For Snohomish County Public Health information: 
https://www.snohd.org/484/Novel-Coronavirus-2019

